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• In the month of Aug ’23 we received almost $6K.  

• Community Market was a great success…we made a profit of over $1K. About 30 

vendors participated. Special thanks to cadets and members who helped us out that 

day. 

• Book Drive was a great success… thanks to all who collected books. We should expect 

the book bin installation anytime. 

• The Walker Gordon’s Walkathon event is on 9/10/23…. Thanks to Walker Gordon folks 

for donating a portion of their proceeds to PRS. 

• The next Heart-saver CPR class is coming up on 9/30/23…. thanks Jegan and Harshit!  

• Working with Oxford Energy to see how they can help us acquire (donate or pay for it 

partially) a new air conditioner. Anil Ravi is working on this with me. 

 


